
From: Chris South
To: Greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov
Cc: Valerie Hale
Subject: Fwd: Street Closure for 4 hours.
Date: Thursday, August 30, 2018 11:11:28 AM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Hank Jones <hankjones@charter.net>
Date: Wed, Aug 29, 2018 at 5:04 PM
Subject: Street Closure for 4 hours.
To: <"greg,wood"@crossvilletn.gov>, Chris South <cfdfiremedic546@gmail.com>

Mr. Greg Wood

Crossville City Manager

Hello:

     I am writing this email requesting that west first street from the 
corner of the Palace Theater down to Rector Ave. be closed on Sunday, 
September 9, 2018 From 8am until Noon.

     This request is so that the street may be used for a Simple Life 
Church Fellowship after their morning service. It is called Sports 
weekend. Everyone is invited to wear their favorite team Jersey and 
fellowship after morning service with a Hamburger and Hot Dog 
Fellowship. Everyone in Crossville is invited to attend.

     This is a fun way to celebrate the fall and church and have a great 
fellowship and promote Downtown Crossville.

     We are willing to pay for officers or whatever expense that may 
occur to the city of Crossville during this time period.

Thank you for your support of the local groups trying to help us have a 
better Downtown!

Sincerely,

Hank Jones

Lead Pastor
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